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The Little Rock Board of Directors has selected a new city director to fill out the 
Ward 1 vacancy. Virgil Miller will serve out the remaining term of the late Erma 
Hendrix who died last month at the age of 91. Miller, who is 68 years old, is a 
community development official with Arvest Bank. At a special meeting held by 
the board yesterday (Wed), Miller honored Hendrix and talked about what he’s 
looking forward to achieving in his new position. 
 
News13     0:15   “...working with you.” 
 
Miller will represent Ward 1 until the end of December 2022. He will also be 
eligible to run for a full four-year term during the November 2022 election if he 
decides to do so. Miller was chosen out of seven other finalists for the position.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


